CITY OF SAMMAMISH
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is given that the City of Sammamish will hold a public hearing as part of their
regular meeting on February 15, 2011 for the purpose of accepting public comment regarding
Emergency Ordinance 02011- 296, amending the sign regulations to allow for fundraising signs to
be placed in the Right of Way. This ordinance was passed at the January 4, 2011 Regular Meeting.

The public hearing will be held in Council Chambers on the Sammamish Commons at 801 228"
Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075.Copies of this ordinance are available upon request of the City
Clerk and are also available on the City Website at www.ci.sammamish.wa.us.

Anyone wishing to submit their comments in writing may do so by sending them to the attention
of the City Clerk prior to the public hearing date. Send all correspondence to City of Sammamish,
801 228" Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075 or you may submit your comment via email to
manderson@ci.sammamish.wa.us. Additional information relating to this public hearing may be
obtained from the Office of the City Clerk, (425)295-0511.

MELONIE ANDERSON
CITY CLERK
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